The Bogalusa Housing Authority’s waiting list for the Section 8 program will be open from
Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at 8:00a.m. thru Thursday, May 24, 2018 at 8:00a.m. (48 hours)

Applications will be available online at bogalusahousing.org website. Complete and submit application
online or download application, complete and bring to the Administrative office at 1000 Union Avenue.
Applications will be prioritized by date and time.

If you or a member of your household is disabled and require reasonable accommodations to participate
in the program please contact the Section 8 Housing Manager, Renada Smith-Brown at
985-735-6533 ext. 113.

Elderly ages 60 and above can call the Bogalusa Senior Center for assistance in completing an online
application. Please call to set up an appointment 985-732-6869.

APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE




